Julian Garner

I've been a professional actor in Australia for the last 30 years. One thing that I've
been proud of, and that has benefited me and our industry has been the 'quota
content' rules that were established decades ago. It stood us apart from other
nations that didn't seem to care about looking after their members or telling their
own stories. We have a unique trove of stories, from all walks of life and cultures
here that may not get the chance to be seen or heard if it disappears, let alone the
financial benefits to the industry and the country as a whole.
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